
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City of Douglas in the Council 
Chambers of City Hall, 425 10th Street, Douglas, Arizona on February 14, 2024 at 5:45 p.m. for 
the purpose of considering a project for which financial assistance is being sought by the City of 
Douglas from the U.S. Department of Transportation under the Federal Transit Administration 
for the 5311 Grant Program. Grant funds will be used for capital, administrative and operating 
assistance in providing public transportation programs. 

At the hearing, the City of Douglas will afford an opportunity for interested persons or agencies 
to be heard with respect to the social, economic, and environmental aspects of the project. 
Interested persons may submit oral or written evidence and recommendations with respect to 
said project. 

A copy of the grant proposal is currently available for public inspection at the Transit Office 
located at 1815 9th Street in the City of Douglas. 

PERSONS NEEDING SPECIAL ACCOMODATIONS TO ATTEND THIS MEETING SHOULD 
CONTACT HUMBERTO RIVERA, TRANSIT MANAGER AT (520)417-7402 AT LEAST TWENTY 
FOUR HOURS BEFORE THE MEETING. 

TRANSLATORS WILL BE PROVIDED FOR NON-ENGLISH SPEAKING PERSONS AT THE 
HEARING IF REQUESTED. 

If information is needed in another language, contact 520-417-7400 

Si usted necesita informacion en otro idioma, llame al 520-417-7400 
 
 
       Humberto Rivera 

Transit Manager 
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